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Testimony for opposition to SB 210: 

 

There is no reason to eliminate mail-in voting, and no reason to cowtow to Trump's 

BS executive order. Doing so will make it difficult(if not impossible) for some people 

who have disabilities, transportation or other obligations or issues making it in to 

actually vote. This will cause a potentially measurable change in how the state and 

it's people vote. We want fair elections that ALL can participate in. Vote NO! 
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